
Have you experienced chronic low back 

pain? Are you interested in Virtual Reality?  
 

We are looking for volunteers for a study aiming to develop and use Virtual Reality, 
Augmented Reality, or Mixed Reality to address chronic low back pain. With this 
innovative study, researchers from Swinburne University aim to find out whether VR 
experience will help individuals suffering with this condition. 

 

You are invited to participate in the study if: 

✓ You have recurrent low back pain for a period of greater than 3 months 
✓ You are aged between 18 and 65 years 
✓ You are able to independently attend few visits at the Prahran Motion Capture 

lab site (Windsor). 
 

During their participation on this study, participants will: 

✓ Undergo physical assessments to ensure you will be safe when using Virtual 

Reality 

✓ Fill out some questionnaires to tell us about you 

✓ Have the opportunity to experience Virtual Reality and tell us what you think 

✓ Record your movements in a space age motion capture studio.   

✓ Be compensated for your time and travel expenses ($50). 

The first visit will take approximately 2-2.5 hours. Your following visit will be 
arranged in approximately 6-8 weeks and the same process will be repeated for the 
remaining visits.  
 

To find out more, please contact: 

Dr. Myrla Sales from the Department of Health and Medical Sciences at Swinburne 
University 
Phone: (03) 9214 8017 / Email: mreissales@swin.edu.au 

mailto:mreissales@swin.edu.au

